
 

 

 
 

 

 

DATE: March 5, 2025 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Shared Advocacy with Local Agencies for Continued Federal 

Funding for our Region 

 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

The board is asked to discuss and provide direction to staff regarding the opportunity to 

join local agencies in advocating for continued federal funding for the region. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

TTUSD has the opportunity to join other local agencies in signing an advocacy letter. 

This letter would highlight the negative impacts of federal funding freezes on the region. 

By co-signing, TTUSD would support the request for continued federal funding with 

these local agencies. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  N/A 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

 
 


